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Berryfest 2024 

 

Immediately after the 10:00 Eucharist we will have our annual 

Berryfest.  The last two years we celebrated with fresh 

blueberries in July.  This year we will celebrate with fresh 

strawberry shortcake.  St. John’s is the sponsoring 

organization for Cub Scout Pack 221.  They meet in St. Mary’s 

hall on Tuesday evenings.  Pack 221 went to Dzen’s 

Strawberry Hill yesterday morning and picked all the 

strawberries we are having this morning.  A few scouts will 

also help serve strawberry shortcake at coffee hour.  I hope 

you can come and enjoy this special time of fellowship. 

I also wanted to take a moment to express my appreciation to 

all of our coffee hour hosts.  Our coffee hours are warm and 

welcoming with some great snacks and coffee.  We will soon 

finish our regular coffee hours for the season, but we will have 

a simpler lemonade “coffee hour” starting July 14th.  We will 

not have coffee hour at the July 7th 9:00am Eucharist.  

 

Blessings, Marc 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
6/26 – Eucharist @ 

10:30am   

 

6/26 – Bible Study @ 

12:30pm 

 

 

   Happy Birthday! 

Lawrence Willette 

Sharon Fields 

Mike Covello 

Grace Bartle 

 

Happy Anniversary! 

Elaine & Richard Clark 

Zoe’s Musical Fairy Tale 

http://www.stjohnsvernonct.org/
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Wednesday Eucharist - The Wednesday Eucharist has been growing throughout the year, and for 

the first time in my years as a priest, we are going to keep it going throughout the summer.  That 

also means that we will continue to have our monthly healing service the first Wednesday of the 

month.  Our Wednesday Eucharist is a simple “said mass” that is shorter than our Sunday worship, 

but it is a great way to supplement your prayer life and receive the sacrament in a more intimate 

setting.  If you have never attended a Wednesday liturgy, I encourage you to do so especially if you 

are going away for the weekend.   

 

 

The Book of Judges:  Moral and Spiritual Decline in the Leadership of Ancient Israel - Join the Rev. 

Marc in a study and discussion of the Book of Judges.  The meetings will take place in St. Mary’s 

Hall at 9:00am on Sunday mornings from June 9th through the 23rd.   Topics to include: June 9th - 

The Good Judges.  June 16th - The Downward Spiral.  June 23rd - “Everyone did what they wanted in 

their own eyes.”  I hope you can join us.   

 

Thank you! – A BIG thank you to Jim Hutton for the installation of the railing by the ramp to St. 

Mary’s Hall.  

 

Yoga Update –  

6/20 NO YOGA 

6/27 Thursday am yoga 10-11am 

7/4 NO YOGA 

7/11 Thursday am yoga 10-11am 

7/18 NO YOGA  

 

Holiday Weekend Services - There will be one service on Sunday, July 7th at 9am and one service on 

Sunday September 1st at 9am. 

 

Bible Study - On Wednesday, June 26th at 12:30pm in St. Mary’s Hall, we will continue with the 

Acts of the Apostles.  The book tells the story of the Apostolic Age of the early church.  We are 

introduced to Paul and James, the brother of our Lord, as well as hearing how those former 

fishermen became great leaders of the church.  I hope you can join us in-person or through Zoom.  

You may get a zoom link by contacting the Rev. Marc.      

 

 


